
 
 
QUESTION NO 8 By Councillor Osler for answer by 

the Convener of the Transport and 
Environment Committee at a meeting 
of the Council on 30 June 2022 

  On the 26th August 2021, Council unanimously agreed that 

the then Convener of Transport and Environment would 

write to both of the Cabinet Secretary for Finance and the 

Economy and the Cabinet Secretary for Net Zero, Energy 

and Transport in order to seek sufficient increased funding 

to make critical improvements which will be necessary to 

protect communities from future flooding. On the 28th 

October 2021 the Convener of Transport and Environment 

agreed that any response received would be made public. 

Question (1) For each communication, has a response received? 

Answer (1)  

Question (2) When? 

Answer (2)  

Question (3) By Whom? 

Answer (3)  

Question (4) Can the response be circulated? 

Answer (4)  

   

   

 
 


